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          Friday, September 20, 2024 

Dear Parents/Carer 

On Friday 27th September 2024, Noremarsh Junior School are holding their annual Fun Run and have invited 

our Year 2 children to join them. This is a great opportunity for them to start building a relationship with 

the Noremarsh staff and become familiar with the school. 

The emphasis of the run is to combine fun with the development of a healthy body and a sharp mind. 

Participation is the main objective and children can run, walk, hop, skip, gallop the course if they would 

prefer. Noremarsh believes all the children taking part in the event will have a great sense of achievement 

at the end of this race. Though the course includes Noremarsh Park, Infants children will remain in the 

school grounds. 

It is intended to hold the event come rain or shine, but the weather conditions will be reviewed on the day. 

The children will walk to Noremarsh at 1:30pm with their run starting at approximately 1.55pm. We will 

return to the Infants for normal 3pm pick up. If you can help walk the children to Noremarsh, please let 

your class teacher know. 

Please send your child into school wearing their PE kit with a coat on this day. 

Thank you 

Miss Pearce, Mrs Hughes and Mrs Tebbitt 
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